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The SPS officers are pleased to announce that two projects have been selected, out of 

four received, to receive SPS funding. The projects are: 

Establishing a high-resolution numerical geological timeline for the Permian by 

Shuhan Zhang, PhD student at School of Earth Sciences and Engineering, Nanjing 

University. 163 Xianlin Road, Qixia District, Nanjing, Jiangsu Province, 210023. 

. 

Petrographic analyses of the Permian turbiditic rocks of Tuzancoa Formation in the 

Huayacocotla anticlinorium, east-central Mexico: a new insight on provenance by 

Juan Moisés Casas Peña, Postdoctoral researcher at Estación Regional del Noroeste 

de México, Instituto de Geología, Universidad Nacional Autónoma de México, Sonora, 

México. 
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